
 
 
 
 

 

DATE: May 27, 2021 
 

TO: Depot Network 
 

RE: BCMB Updated Contact Information 
 

  
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 
 
Please be advised that the BCMB has transitioned to a new phone system, resulting in new contact 
information for staff. Staff now have individual phone numbers, rather than dialing the main phone line 
followed by a staff extension. Updated contact information can be found on the BCMB website: 
https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/contact/  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca  
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